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Modernization: Changes Regarding Rendering Provider’s 

National Provider Identifier on Professional Claims 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 

Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  In preparation for the new MMIS, please be 

advised professional claims (Transaction 837P – Professional Health Care Claim) must have the rendering 

provider’s National Provider Identifier (NPI) submitted on the claim.  When submitting claims to Medicare, the 

rendering provider’s NPI must also be provided in order for the claim to crossover to Medicaid.  Please note, 

the rendering provider cannot be a group provider.   

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nevada Medicaid. 

 


